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The following are the notes from the first meeting of the pending ADMJ Advisory Board:

· Meeting convened 1200, adjourned 1250.
· Attendees: Jim Connors, Fred Chavaria, Dan Lawson, Matt Castagnola, Colleen Fatooh, Mary Juno, Larry Ryan.  It is anticipated these named will comprise the ADMJ representation, plus Monica McCarthy of Student Counseling, who is taking a more involved role in ADMJ counseling, as she currently does with F SC.   Anyone above not interested in remaining, let Jim Connors know.  We might ask one more person from ADMJ faculty to be involved.

· Discussed external membership, and Sandy Boy and Dan McCalair (not sure of spelling) were noted to be excellent candidates.  Judge Jim Collins was also mentioned but that needs to be discussed more.

· Discussion on overall curriculum, degrees, and certs as currently structured, and need to re-focus entire ADMJ program.  Core courses concept was discussed.

· Discussion on randomness of various entities doing community outreach (PD, George Rush new ADMJ 83 course for example), and need to coordinate this.  Colleen interested in coordinating this matter.  It was agreed that part of the problem is no contract (ISA) with SFPD that contributes to the disorganization.  Jim Connors will work with Colleen to get coordinator units from CCSF to have a lead person.  

· Work study program-very weak and all agreed on the need for a stronger work study program.

· Mission statement-need for one for ADMJ and the Advisory Board.

· Discussion on current law enforcement education and deficiencies and the need for 21st century justice system education.

· Orientation of field experts.

· Agreement for a second meeting sooner rather than later so momentum is not lost.  Dates will be sent to all for consideration.  I think it would be good for our Dean, Ray Gamba, to be invited to at least that meeting so he sees where the focus and direction is.  He is very busy, but at least we can offer the opportunity for now.

Jim Connors will work with Fred and Colleen to ensure coordination and completion of necessary administrative requirements.

Thanks all for your interest and dedication to the future of our department and ADMJ in particular.  

Respectfully,

Jim Connors

